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From: -------@excite.com 

Subject:  RE: New Playa Grande Owners on 12/13/2008 - Fractional Ownership  

Date:  04/12/2009 11:09 PM  

To: fred_magid@hotmail.com 

Attachments: 

 
  

Good Evening Freddy, 

We are now 120 days into the 180 days where you stated both our properties will be 
liquidated.   Attached is our original list of 10 items, so far after 120 days ( 4 MONTHS) not 1 of 
the items have been completed, we can't understand why, we feel this is extremely sad and 
reflects very poorly on the Playa Grande resort, the first 7 items should have been completed 
MONTHS ago.   Please update us on the status, with only 60 days ( 2 MONTHS) left time is 
running out and haven't heard from you for more than a month, on March 4, 2009. 

 


